

DAILY BULLETIN - Tuesday 23rd January 2024

Duty Head - D Hayes

TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK

TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS:

REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP

S1-6 <u>Library Closed</u>: To allow for Tuesday's course choice drop-ins the library will be only for S2 pupils. But if you need to return or borrow a book you are welcome to come in. Ms Aleksandrowicz

Ms Aleksandrowicz

S1-6 Happier January: Put away digital devices and focus on being in the moment.

Ms O'Thy

S1-6 <u>Jiu Jitsu Club:</u> Jiu Jitsu club takes place on Tuesdays after school. Jiu Jitsu is a defensive martial art which improves situational awareness and self-defence skills. There are a few places available in the club! If you would like to join, please collect an information sheet from the plastic folder by the entrance to the PE Base.

Mr Segall

S1-6 School Gymnastics Competition: The school is looking at entering a team into the Edinburgh schools team gymnastics competition. If you are a member of a gymnastics club and would like to take part, please come to a meeting with Mr Segall on Wednesday at the start of lunchtime in the PE Dept to find out more.

Mr Segall

S1-6 Global Goal of the Week: Throughout this month (January) many people take on the challenge of being vegan! The aim of this is good wellbeing and removing any stigma around healthy food, as well as substantially reducing your climate footprint. Over the holiday season many people set resolutions for healthier lifestyles and starting the year with 'Veganuary' is a great way to go about it. It doesn't have to be becoming vegan, there are loads of ways to focus on your wellbeing this year!



Eco Committee, Promotion and Events Group

S1-6 Pupil Voice: Represents the interests of the pupils and meet regularly with teachers helping shape decisions that affect the school. It is an excellent way to improve your leadership and communication skills. Come and get involved. Room 2-04.

Mr Das

S1-6 The Boroughmuir Banshees: Boroughmuir Rugby Academy is working hard and is successfully building a girls rugby section, The Boroughmuir Banshees. As part of this, they are offering FREE MEMBERSHIP to any S1 to U18 girls who would like to play for The Banshees. No experience is needed! Girls are welcome to come along and try out rugby at any training session with The Banshees. Training is Wednesdays 5:30-7pm.

If you fancy being part of a club building a legacy in girls and women's rugby, please email girlsrugby@boroughmuirsports.co.uk with any questions you may have. Instagram: @b.muir banshees

Mr Broster

S1-3 Geographers Wanted! Deadline for the National Geography quiz competition is the Wednesday 31st January. We need a pupil from S1, S2 and S3 to work together in a team. If you are interested, speak to your Geography teacher ASAP.

Mr Das and Miss Sloan

S2 <u>French:</u> there will be a short meeting for S2 pupils studying French who are interested in a penpal exchange with our partner school in France. Please come along to room 1-01 at 1pm if you are interested.

Mr Alexander

S2 <u>Course Choice Drop-in:</u> If you would like to speak to Cara about your course choice, you can drop in every Monday lunchtime until the February break. You are welcome to bring your lunch and your questions!

Ms Davidson

S4-6 National 5 English Study Support:

Every Tuesday after school in Room 1.09 - RUAE
Every Wednesday after school in Room 1.11 / 1.14 alternating - Critical Essay and Set Text
Please sign up using the QR code in English classrooms and corridor
Folio clinics start Thursday 8th Feb in Rm 1.14 – drop in, no sign up needed

Ms Stratton